
Craig  Flood
Vassalboro 
LD 832
To the Maine State  Legislature, 
Thank you for taking the time to hear our concerns, read and hopefully support bill 
LD832 submitted by Senator Richard Bradstreet. 
Vassalboro‘s population is approximately 4,500 with approximately 1800 households.

200 of these households have been saddled with the unimaginable cost of several 
million dollars, for a once aging sewer system that has been updated and is now 
connected to the Winslow sewage system. 
Prior Vassalboro Sanitary District board members decisions and state laws have led to
this unpresidented financial burden on 200 households. 
We need your help with financial assistance. 
Our Main and side streets are at risk of losing our citizens, young and old due to this 
huge financial burden. 
Please help us remain in these homes.
Sincerely,
Craig Flood 
626 Oak Grove Road Vassalboro, ME 04989.


